Public Comment on the Jordan Cove Energy Project (Land Use Application #187-18-000153)

Dear Members of the City of Coos Bay City Council,

Pembina has not met the requirements in order to be issued a permit by the City of Coos Bay. The proposed
dredging does not comply with the Coos Bay Estuary Management Plan, City of Coos Bay Comprehensive Plan,
and Statewide Planning Goal 16 Estuarine Resources. The Lane Council of Governments provided a thorough

analysis with a recommendation to deny the application yet the Planning Commission approved forwarding

the application for council review.
specifically, | am concerned about the following impacts:
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